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 Recommendation to approve Certificate of Substantial Completion of the 
Pierce Street renovations project.  The entire project is deemed 
Substantially Complete as of April 25, 2018.  

 
 Architect: JBHM Architects, P.A. 
 Contractor: Sullivan Enterprises, Inc. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 ACTION BY THE BOARD: 

 
       Motion Second  Yes         No N Abstain Absent 

Mr. Babb (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mrs. Davis (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Hudson (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Prather (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Wheeler (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

       

     Passed:  Yes  (   )   No  (   ) 
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